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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 23 APRIL 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a lovely week we have had of dry, bright days and despite the chill in the air it has given us a taste of 
summer being on the way! 
This week we continue to be grateful that we are all back in school and able to get back to sharing in our 
broad and balanced curriculum. We hope you have managed to access the class information on our website 
which was highlighted via a parent mail this week. We hope this will help you see what we are learning in 
school this term but if you ever need any additional information please get in touch. 
As the restrictions are beginning to lift we are enjoying time outside with family and small groups and we 
hope this is lifting your spirits too. 
We are so excited to have arranged a fantastic Year Four experience this week as the children will get the 
chance to share outwards bound experiences alongside the children from Corbridge First Schoo! 
Hopefully each of our classes will get an out of school learning experience this term so keep your eyes open 
for updates. 
Thank you all for your continued support and have a lovely weekend. 
 

J Ainsley & S Gray 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 

   
                      One of our Year 2 pupils has very kindly donated some of her hair to the          
                      Little Princess Trust charity, what a lovely kind gesture and your new  
                 hair style looks fab Lena!  We are very proud of you! 

    
 Sunshine and Showers - The weather can be unpredictable!  Please ensure that your child is 

prepared for all weathers and always has a coat in school. If sunshine is forecast - sun lotion must be 

applied before school and all children need a sun hat to wear at break, lunchtimes and outdoor learning. We 

would be happy for you to send a name labelled bottle of sun lotion in to school to be reapplied if needed 

through the day. We thank you in advance for your help which will help us keep the children safe in the sun. 

Labelling Uniform - As the weather improves, the children are taking off their jumpers and cardigans more 

regularly. We always ask them to hang them on their pegs or chairs but we already have a build up of ‘lost 

property’ lots of which doesn’t have a name in – PLEASE label ALL uniform so we can return it to the owner – 

don’t forget to re-name pre-loved uniform as names are in clothes of children who are long gone – this make 

it hard to return. Thank you.  

http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/


Follow us on Twitter at:  @BroomhaughCe     
Don’t forget to visit the School Website:  www.broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

 
 

Nut Free School – a reminder that we are a NUT FREE zone so please support us by ensuring 
any foods being brought into school are ‘nut free’. 

 
REMINDER: COVID SAFETY MEASURES:   
All of our safety measures will remain in place. Please remember not to arrive before 08:50am as we hope to avoid 
families having to wait in a crowd. Doors and gates will continue to open at 8:50am and close at 9am giving a 10 minute 
window for children to all arrive safely. Use of adult face coverings will continue at this time unless you are exempt. 
Many thanks for your support. 

Diary Dates: Dates in red are new dates which have been added 

Every Wednesday for Years 1 & 2 Recorder Lessons 
Remember to bring in your recorder! 

Date Event Notes 

May   

Friday 7 May School Photographer Class & Individual Photos Bring in your smile! 

3 May Bank Holiday Monday  

Friday 28 May – 13 June Great British Clean Up  More information to follow 

Friday 28 May School closes 3:15  for May Half Term Break  

June   

Monday 7 June School Reopens following May Half Term Break 
Reception Multi-skills After School Club   Week 1 of 6 
Yr 1 & 2 Forest School After School Club  Week 1 of 6 

 
To those who have signed up Last session 12 July 
To those who have signed up Last session 12 July 

Wednesday 9 June Yr 3 & 4 Tennis After School Club               Week 1 of 6 To those who have signed up Last session 14 July 

Thursday 10 June Year 1 & 2 Multi Skills After School Club   Week 1 of 6 Letters have been sent out/spaces still available 

Monday 28 June Year 4 Leavers Visit to Kingswood Information sent out 

July 2021   

16 July  School Closes for Summer Break  

September    

Tuesday 7 September School Re-opens following Summer Break  

 

After School Sports Clubs 

To those who have signed up –spaces are still available, contact the office if would like to join! 

Summer Term 1   

Monday’s 12 April – 24 May Forest School Years 3 &4 

Wednesday’s 14 April – 26 May Tennis Club Years 1 &2 

Thursday’s 22 April – 27 May Multi Skills Sports Year 3 &4  

(£3 per session for remainder weeks) 

Summer Term 2   

Monday’s 7 June – 12 July Forest School Year 1 &2 

Monday’s 7 June – 12 July Multi Skills Sports Reception Class 

Wednesday’s 9 June – 14 July Tennis Club Year 3 & 4 

Thursday’s 10 June – 15 July Multi Skills Sports Years 1 & 2 (£18) 
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